
MDHA’s Regularly Scheduled Board Meeting for March 12, 2019 Canceled 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Metropolitan 
Development and Housing Agency scheduled for Tuesday, March 12, 2019 has been 
canceled. MDHA’s next Board Meeting will be held at 11:30 a.m. on Tuesday, April 2, 2019 
at 701 South Sixth St. 

Of note: The Finance & Audit Committee will still meet at 10:40 a.m. on Tuesday, March 

12, 2019 at 701 South Sixth St.  

 

 

 


